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17th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

As an Academy, we work hard to provide you with all of the information that enables you to 
support your child in their education. As your child is in Year 6, they will be taking end of key 
stage assessments (also known as SATs) in May.  

On Tuesday 12th November at 5:30pm, we will be holding an information evening where we 
will give you dates, information and share previous SATs papers so that you are fully aware 
of the end of Key Stage 2 expectations. This meeting will be held in the year 6 classroom.  

We will also issue revision guides, for each child, for English Reading, English SPAG and 
Maths. 

Additionally, we will provide you with the initial information about the Year 6 residential 
course at Stanley Head scheduled for the last school week in July 2020. 

Please come to the main office where a member of staff will meet you.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr I MacDonald 

 


